
CITY OF NEW PLYMOUTH 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

MONDAY 

28th June 2021 

6:00 PM  

CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

 
The New Plymouth Planning and Zoning Commission held a meeting at the New Plymouth City Hall on 

the 28th of June at 6:00 PM. Roll call was taken. Commission members Macee Voss and Mark Harvey 

were present. Staff member Deputy Clerk Heather Airoldi was also in attendance. Commissioners Teresa 

Allen and Amanda Mendive were not in attendance. 

 

Guest attendance: Maria Zermeno 

 

 

Planning and Zoning did not have a quorum; therefore, the meeting was cancelled. 

                 

 

 

 

________________________________          __________________________________ 
Teresa Allen, Chairman                                        Danielle Painter, Planning & Zoning 

Administrator  


